
Friday, January 19, 2024 

To Whom it may concern, 

As the owner of 5604 5 Street SW, I would like to express my support for the land use 
amendment application at 540 54 Ave SW (LOC2023-0186). With Calgary's population 
increasing rapidly, missing middle housing is urgently needed. While I am concerned about 
parking, traffic congestion, shadowing, etc. I feel confident with the team at 540 54 Ave SW. 
Thus I am in support of their application. 

Thank You. 

Yours truly, 
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